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Dear student

Lots of you will know people in other schools and may be wondering why some of you are not back in
school yet. The Government has asked us to have some face-to-face support with Years 10 and 12.
Other year groups are to continue with their home learning as you have been.

What we have decided to do for all year groups is this:

v" Send you all a questionnaire about your well-being and how you have found home learning —
be truthful!

v Ask your teachers to let us know how hard you have worked on your home learning and how
much you progress have made.

v" Ask someone — usually your form tutor- to contact you in the next 2 weeks to see what support
you need. By ‘phone or zoom for Years 7-9, and for Years 10 & 12 either in school by appointment
or by zoom.

v" Ask your teachers to offer more zoom sessions for you to attend for all years.

v"Invite Years 10 & 12 into school from 29th June onwards to work in small groups.

Everything we do is on the advice of the Government and Public Health England. So there may be
changes. However, we are working really hard so that we can be back together as soon as we can.
The school is just a building without you all.

Please look after yourselves. Follow the advice and not just what others do. We want to aim for a
Covid-19 free world and we all have our parts to play in this!

Looking forward to seeing our Years 10 and 12 in school over the coming weeks and hearing all about
the feedback of Years 7-9 too.
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Headteacher
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